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As we are about 3 months from the end of the school year and are all looking at the events and 

challenges we face as we are starting to wrap up the year.  

 

We have just finished our Jr High production of Peter Pan Jr. With this show we were able to 

host 30 guests from the Oak Hills special day class as well as a large group of Encore Jr High 

students. We offered this student showing as a reward for students who showed growth on their 

NWEA Map testing and the students loved it. We are hoping that these incentives encourage the 

students to continue to strive for excellence in their academic classes.  

 

The Arts teachers are busy preparing the students for our end of the year recitals and our 

academic teachers are working to prepare the students for our upcoming state testing.  

 

Encore Kids Camp is in full swing. The Encore student Mentors are having so much fun leading, 

planning and teaching while the campers are enjoying the workshops and are looking forward to 

the performance on 3/16. 

 

On 2/26 we were able to take our Ambassador Team out to Mesa Linda Middle School to 

perform for 250 students who won the school penny wars. We gave each student a playbill for 

the performance that promoted Encore and the arts we offer. We care currently working to set up 

a performance at Discovery School of the Arts where we have been invited to perform for 910 

elementary school students. 

 

 


